

Dear Kids,

We are really excited to tell you that Boost Camp is on again this year, but with a twist!

We will be combining Boost Camp with a Creative Arts camp.

So it's - Creative Boost!

Camp will be at El Shaddai Campsite.

Camp will start on Saturday 2nd October at 12 noon, you can either meet us at the campsite or take one of the buses we will provide.

Once you sign up for camp you will be sent information of what you need to bring and what you can't bring.

We will also tell you about our bus service on getting to camp if you want to use this.

We have limited places, so make sure you book in fast!



Children's Secretary

For more information on camp please contact: Deb Elliott: deborah.elliott@salvtionarmy.org.au

Ph: 884086965